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May 4, 1977 

Mr. w. J. Stanley, Director 
Pacific Area Support Off ices 

ERDA 
P.O. Box 29939 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96820 

Upton. New Yori< 11973 

( 516) 345- 35 71 

401.960 

Dear Bill, 
Enclosed is a brief trip report of our March-April survey. 

As Jim Miller no doubt told you, in view of Dr. Knudsen's probable 
change in position and return to BNL, we are having to reconsider future 
plans. As I told you last month I would not be able to make the LCU 
meeting. However, I gave Jim the dates of our proposed trips. These 
are: 1) June 15-July 8, 1977; 2) Sept. 7-Sept. 30, 1977; 3) Nov. 30-
Dec. 22, 1977; 4) March 17- Apr. 3, 1978; 5) June 15- July 8, 1978. 
I will keep in touch with you about developments. 

RAC:gc 
CC: Roger Ray 

Sincerely, 

Robert A. Conard, M.D. 
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